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Foreword 
 

        Sanghamitra wishes everyone a happy, prosperous, healthy, peaceful 

Telugu, Kannada, Maharashtra, Tamil new year.   

 

         We conducted Srinivasa Ramanujan Mathematricks Club during spring and 

summer of last year in two different locations namely in St. Louis, Missouri and 

Herndon, Virginia. We are planning spring session(s) for this year. 

 

        Continuing Vedic Mathematics sessions, Sanghamitra is now giving 

presentations on Stress/Anger management, meditation in small groups for 

quality life. These presentations proved to be helping lots of individuals and the 

others in their vicinity. We wish this helps the community and finally helps us 

achieving the world peace! 

 

       Srinivasa Ramanujan Mathematricks club organizing “Fun Dimension of 

Mathematics” and “Practicalculation using Vedic Mathematics” as and when time 

permits – we are not limiting the program to only spring and summer. This 

program will bring the application of Vedic Mathematics in different areas of 

Mathematics like Algebra, Geometry, Arithmetic and Trigonometry etc. 

 

        We are bringing this magazine after 5 years. We appreciate your letters & e-

mails and thus your interest. On behalf of Sanghamitra, we thank you all for your 

encouragement. As always you can send your suggestions and comments to 

improving the magazine. If you want to share your ideas, please send mail to 

ainapura@yahoo.com. 

 

       Let us meet again in the next issue due in July. 
 

                                                                                -Sanghamitra Team. 
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